
Rising 2Ls
Your locker number and

combination will remain the
same as last year.

If you do not remember it,
please see Cheri Tubinis in

314 O'Brian Hall.

Student Locker Assignments
The 2024-2025 Student Locker Assignments are ready! 

Rising 3Ls
Beginning 08/19/2024, you
can receive your new locker
assignment by visiting CSO.

Career Services Office.
309 O'Brian Hall
M-F 9am-4pm

New Students
Your locker number

and combination was
included in your

Orientation Nametag
Lanyard.

QUESTIONS, ISSUES OR CONCERNS - SEE CHERI TUBINIS IN 314 O'BRIAN HALL


